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509 PAVONIA AVENUE

JERSEY CITY, NEW JERSEY  07306
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(201) 222-6481 - Fax

www.stjosephjc.com
SAINT JOSEPH SCHOOL
Letter from the Principal





          SEPTEMBER 2017
WELCOME BACK!
Dear Parents:


I welcome all of our families back to Saint Joseph School.  I especially welcome our new families.  I hope you and your children have a wonderful school year.


Our Opening of School Liturgy will be on Friday, September 15th at 8:45 AM.  All parents and family members are invited to attend.



We finally received our Terra Nova Test Scores during the last week of August.  The teachers will distribute them on Back to School Night on Monday, September 18th at 7:00 PM. Again, the delay had to do with the company who distributes the test.  We apologize for the inconvenience.



We also received our Middle States final report last week.  As you remember our Middle States Re-Accreditation took place during early May.  The report was extremely positive and many commendations were given to our school.  Some future recommendation goals were also stated in the report.  At our Home School Meeting on Monday, October 16th, our Internal Coordinators will summarize the report to you.  

The report is over 80 pages long; but, is available to read after the meeting in October if any parent wishes to see and read it.  You are most welcome.  
We are very happy and proud of this report and thank our teachers, students and our parents for all of their hard work.  We should receive our New Accreditation sometime in October.  Thank you again.


We look forward to another great school year.  Again, I would ask you to think about supporting our Home School Association (PTO) and support our various events and join our team of parents.



I would like to formulate some sports teams, but I do need adult Coaches to do this. If you are interested in coaching a specific sports program, I would appreciate you contacting me by phone or email.



I reminder to parents, the Parish Festival will begin on Wednesday, September 20th through Sunday, September 24th.  Please make sure you come to work at the festival on whichever evening you volunteered.  Your help and support is appreciated and greatly needed.  Thank you.


Please continue to bring in the Box Tops for Education labels.  Our goal is to reach 200,000 Box Tops!  Just a reminder, if you want all your Box Tops to count - no expired Box Tops and at least one of the expiration dates must remain intact after cutting the label out. 


Again, I welcome all of you back to Saint Joseph School.  I know we will have a wonderful school year.

God Bless you,
, 







Mr. John Richards








Principal
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